
                                                         
                                                                                                         Headteacher: Miss T Webley                                                

Springwell Park Primary School  
Menai Road · Bootle · L20 6PG 

Tel: 0151 288 6054 
admin@springwellpark.org.uk 

    

  

 
 

  
18th March 2024 

 
 

Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
 
As you are aware, we were visited by OFSTED on 21st & 22nd February.  We are now 
delighted to be able to inform you that we remain a GOOD school.  The full result is as 
follows; 
 

 
Overall effectiveness - Good 
The quality of education- Good 
Behaviour and attitudes - Good 
Personal development -  Good 
Leadership and management -  Good 
Early years provision - Good 
Previous inspection grade – Good 
 
Thank you for all of your support. We really appreciate it.  
 
The full report can be found here https://springwell-park-community-primary-
school.secure-primarysite.net/ofsted/  
 
 
 
Kind regards,  
 
Tracy Webley  
Headteacher  
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